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Dear	KALADHARAN	KEERTHANA,	
	
on	the	basis	of	your	study	track	record,	you	have	been	evaluated	by	the	scientific	committee	of	the	
degree	course	and	pre-admitted	to	the	Master	Course	in	BIOLOGICAL	SCIENCES	at	the	University	of	
Camerino,	academic	year	2018-19.	The	members	of	the	committee,	together	with	the	Coordinator	of	
the	Master	Prof.	Alessandro	Malfatti,	have	reviewed	your	student	documents	and	considered	that	
the	better	choice	for	you	is	the	curriculum	Molecular	Diagnostics	and	Biotechnology.	
The	degree	course	is	held	entirely	in	English	and	it	is	a	free	admission	course.	
The	basic	level	of	language	proficiency:	ENGLISH	level	B2	(Threshold	level)	of	the	CEFR.		International	
Language	Certificates	accepted:	Cambridge	ESOL,	Toefl,	IELTS.		
	
Please	be	aware	that	this	provisional	acceptance	does	not	replace	regular	pre-enrollment	that	can	
take	place	only	in	accordance	with	the	required	procedures	through	the	Italian	diplomatic	authority	
in	your	home	country.	
Please	note	that	your	acceptance	is	subject	to	the	quota	that	UNICAM	sets	every	year	for	each	
degree	program	for	non-EU	students	resident	outside	Italy.	
UNICAM	reserves	the	right	to	reject	candidacies	that	do	not	meet	the	minimum	requirements	for	
admission	(depending	on	your	diploma	and	qualifications)	and	not	to	finalize	the	enrollment	until	all	
mandatory	documents	required	by	the	provisions	of	the	law	are	supplied.	
	
Deadline	to	enroll:	5	November,	2018.		
Due	to	the	bureaucratic	requirements,	it	is	strongly	recommended	that	you	arrive	a	week	before	this	date.	
Late	enrollments	will	incur	extra	tuition	fee	rates. 
	
	
Regards,		
	
	
	
Prof.	Renato	De	Leone	
Delegate	of	the	Rector	for	International	Mobility	
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